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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to our returning pupils and a warm welcome to our new pupils, we 

hope you have had a lovely summer. This newsletter will give you an idea of what 

the children will be focusing on this term.  If you have any questions please get in 

touch, we are here to help. 

Mrs Mclean/Mrs Jarrott Class Teachers and 

Mrs Blakeley EYP 

Health and Wellbeing 

This term we will be establishing routines with the children throughout the school 

day.  We will look at helping them to become familiar with their new and returning 

environment, whilst supporting them in the different transitions throughout the 

school day.  Our main focus is to build relationships with the pupils and their peers 

through play based activities. 

Numeracy and Maths 

The children will have the opportunity to experience number through songs and 

play using concrete materials.  We will explore colour and shape by looking at 

how we can sort objects into different categories. 

Literacy 

In Literacy, they will take part in activities which will help develop their 

fine motor skills.  We will focus on communicating with the children 

based upon their individual needs and encourage listening and following 

instructions through action songs and interactive activities. 

 
Information 

 PE is on a Wednesday and a Friday. 
 We are a nut free school. We have pupils and members of staff with 

allergies so please don’t bring snacks with nuts to school (Nutella/hazelnut 

chocolate spread, Snickers, Bueno, etc.). Thank you. 

 


